
Welcome
We are delighted to introduce the first SFET Teaching School Hub newsletter. Our aim is to
provide a communication channel and single reference point for anyone seeking
information regarding the multitude of training, support, system leadership and

professional development opportunities available across the region.

We work with a wide range of organisations including
Curriculum Hubs, Research Schools, Subject
Associations, RSHE Hubs, SCITTs, Universities,
Hampshire and Surrey Local Authorities, the DfE, EEF,
Schools Alliance for Excellence (SAfE), STSN, and other
Teaching School Hubs.

TSH newsletter edition 1: autumn 2021

By working together with you, we can improve
teacher development for all teachers and leaders
across our schools, irrespective of phase, faith or
fortune, to ensure every child has access to high
quality teaching, learning and outcomes.

The newsletter provides a snapshot of the Teaching School Hub website; a one stop shop for all
your information, organised under helpful headings, where you can access everything you need
from one place.

Become a regional 
ambassador school 
today.

https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Curriculum+Hubs&pid=16


Click here to download 
our brochure

Train to Teach

If you are a provider and would like to be featured on this page or take part in
regional recruitment events then please get in touch (tshub@sfet.org.uk).

There are many Hampshire and Surrey based school-
led initial teacher training providers that wish to
recruit and train outstanding teachers and school
leaders of the future. Click here to find out more or to
visit their websites.

To view the events calendar, please click here.

There are several, school-led teacher training providers in the region and our joint vision is
to recruit and train outstanding teachers and school leaders of the future. Click here to find
links to their websites and upcoming recruitment and information events, in what is widely
regarded as the best recruitment pool in the country!

Our SCITT currently trains over 170 trainees a year in
schools across Hampshire, Berkshire, Surrey, Sussex and the
London Boroughs. We are looking forward to developing
new and additional partnerships with other ITT providers
across the region; working together to support one another
and to ensure a regional voice at a national level.

https://indd.adobe.com/view/57098c69-2337-4b14-8acc-9af256a376a5
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Train+to+Teach&pid=6
mailto:tshub@sfet.org.uk
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Train+to+Teach&pid=6
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/calendar/?calid=1,2,3&pid=3&viewid=1
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Train+to+Teach&pid=6
https://www.ssfscitt.org.uk/


Train to Teach
Spotlight on SCITTs

South Farnham SCITT - Training in schools across Surrey, Hampshire, West Sussex,
Berkshire and the London Boroughs of Sutton, Kingston, Richmond and Croydon;
come to an information seminar. NEW SOLENT HUB OPEN.

Date Time Information Seminar Venue

Tuesday 2nd November 2021 5:00pm – 6:00pm South Farnham School (Farnham, GU9 8DY)

Monday 8th November 2021 5:00pm – 6:00pm Earlswood School (Redhill, RH1 6JX)

Friday 19th November 2021 12:30pm – 1:30pm Online event (via Teams)

Monday 22nd November 2021 5:00pm – 6:00pm Holy Trinity Pewley Down School (Guildford, GU31 3QF)

Monday 29th November 2021 5:00pm – 7:00pm Train to teach Event (Reading – virtual)

Thursday 2nd December 2021 5.00pm – 6.00pm St Martin's C of E School (Epsom, KT18 7AD)

Tuesday 7th December 2021 9:30am – 10:30am Online event (via Teams)

Monday 13th December 2021 8:00am – 9:00am Online event (via Teams)

This year George Abbot SCITT (training across Surrey and Hampshire) 
will be running a combination of virtual and face to face information 
events. Book in and find out more here.
Monday 8th November - 16.30 via zoom
Friday 10th December - 9.30am George Abbot School, Guildford
Tuesday 11th January - 18.30 via zoom
Monday 7th February - 9.30am George Abbot School, Guildford

Basingstoke Alliance SCITT's vision is to train human-first
teachers in the latest research informed pedagogy, in order to
provide the local community with passionate and confident

teachers who enhance the life chances of our children.

Click on the links to register for an information event:
18/11/21 - Book here 20/01/21 - Book here
24/03/21 - Book here 19/05/21 - Book here

https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Train+to+Teach&pid=6
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ssf-scitt-2022-23-information-event-tickets-184990009097?utm_campaign=post_publish&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eventbrite&utm_content=shortLinkNewEmail
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ssf-scitt-2022-23-information-event-tickets-187506556157?utm_campaign=post_publish&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eventbrite&utm_content=shortLinkNewEmail
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ssf-scitt-2022-23-information-event-tickets-184955064577?utm_campaign=post_publish&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eventbrite&utm_content=shortLinkNewEmail
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ssf-scitt-2022-23-information-event-tickets-184991874677?utm_campaign=post_publish&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eventbrite&utm_content=shortLinkNewEmail
https://getintoteaching.education.gov.uk/events/train-to-teach-reading-virtual-event-291121
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ssf-scitt-2022-23-information-event-tickets-184994111367?utm_campaign=post_publish&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eventbrite&utm_content=shortLinkNewEmail
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ssf-scitt-2022-23-information-event-tickets-184968063457?utm_campaign=post_publish&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eventbrite&utm_content=shortLinkNewEmail
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/ssf-scitt-2022-23-information-event-tickets-184971132637?utm_campaign=post_publish&utm_medium=email&utm_source=eventbrite&utm_content=shortLinkNewEmail
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/o/george-abbot-scitt-17838056406
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bascitt-information-event-18th-november-2021-tickets-176273427567
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/bascitt-information-event-20th-january-2022-tickets-176276065457
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/information-event-24th-march-2022-tickets-176277961127
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/information-event-19th-may-2022-tickets-176281792587


Train to Teach
Spotlight on SCITTs

The i2i Teaching Partnership is an alliance of highly successful
secondary schools across Surrey, Hampshire, Berkshire and
Middlesex, with Weydon School in Farnham as the lead
school.

Get into Teaching Virtual Information Seminars - various dates on Zoom
This online webinar is aimed at anyone considering Secondary school teaching as a career in the 
Surrey/Hampshire area and will provide a wealth of information as well as the opportunity to ask 
questions to our panel of teaching and recruitment professionals. Book your free place here.

Get into Teaching Information Seminar at Weydon School, Farnham on Wednesday 3rd Nov.
If you are thinking about a career in Secondary school teaching then join us for an informal ‘Get 
into Teaching’ information seminar and tour at Weydon School in Farnham. Book in here.

Get into Teaching Information & Coffee Morning at Reigate School on Saturday 20th Nov.
The i2i Teaching Partnership SCITT is hosting a prestigious ‘Get into Teaching’ event for people in 
the area considering training to be a Secondary teacher. i2i will be showcasing their teacher 
training programme which has now expanded to include a new training hub at Reigate School. 
Teachers and current trainees will be on hand to answer questions about routes into teaching, 
gaining school experience, the application process and the bursaries that are available. This 
event is a drop-in event and will be held at Reigate School. Book in here.

The Godalming Learning Partnership is
a large group of schools serving the
children and families of the Godalming

area. We are a strong collaborative
group with a long history of working
closely together to achieve more for our
young people, schools and community.
The GLP's 2021 information leaflet is
now out. Click here to access (scroll to
the bottom of the page).

https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Train+to+Teach&pid=6
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/x/get-into-teaching-virtual-information-seminar-via-zoom-tickets-168595073403
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/get-into-teaching-information-seminar-weydon-school-farnham-surrey-tickets-168248051451
https://www.eventbrite.co.uk/e/get-into-teaching-information-coffee-morning-reigate-school-tickets-180028519147
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Train+to+Teach&pid=6


Early Career Teachers 
(ECF & Appropriate Body)

We offer both the Early Career Framework (ECF) and an Appropriate Body service to over 260
ECTs in schools across Hampshire and Surrey. You will find a wealth of information about the
Early Career Framework and Induction reforms on our website.

Register here for all ECT
services.

Click here to find out more
about the changes to
induction.

Partnership sits at the 
heart of our Teaching 

School Hub.
Our ECF provision is 

delivered by outstanding 
regional delivery partners 
across the hub area. The 

regional understanding of 
these schools ensures that 

local knowledge, 
understanding and context 

underpins facilitation.

https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Early+Career+Framework+%28ECF%29+Programme&pid=21
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Appropriate+Body+Services+for+Early+Career+Teachers+%28ECTs%29&pid=22
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Early+Career+Teachers+%28ECF+%26amp%3B+Appropriate+Body%29&pid=7
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/form/?pid=22&form=18
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Early+Career+Teachers+%28ECF+%26amp%3B+Appropriate+Body%29&pid=7


Let SFET Teaching School Hub Appropriate Body support you!

We currently support 260+ ECTs in both primary and secondary schools as an
Appropriate Body across Hampshire and Surrey, with more schools joining every
year due to our workload friendly programme, focused on efficient use of time for
greatest impact on the ECT’s progress and attainment.
Our primary and secondary programmes run separately to ensure phase specific
training and support led by South Farnham (Primary) and George Abbot
(Secondary) with each phase supported by phase specific delivery partners across
both Hampshire and Surrey.

Our ‘Full Early Career Induction Programme’ incorporates both our Appropriate
Body service and Early Career Framework full induction programme (FIP).

Priced at only £150pa, this offers the best value for money 
designed around teacher workload.

Now is the time for Headteachers and Governing Bodies to be bold and to choose
the provision that is right for their school staff so that we can, collectively, provide
our children with the best education, outcomes and opportunities possible.

“The ECF is a game changer in terms early career retention 
and teacher quality. It represents the most significant 

reform to teaching in a generation. It embeds a funded 
entitlement to training and guarantees all early career 
teachers access to a shared understanding of the best 

available evidence - akin to the highest performing systems 
internationally”

Professor Samantha Twiselton, OBE

Click here
for more 

Appropriate 
Body 

information

https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Early+Career+Teachers+%28ECF+%26amp%3B+Appropriate+Body%29&pid=7


Hampshire and Surrey contains a wealth of CPD experience
and expertise for every step in your career. There is a
variety of training available, much of it school-led, for
support staff, trainees, teachers and leaders.
✓ Check the website regularly for updates

www.tshubsfet.org.uk
✓ Let us know if you would like us to feature something

from your school: tshub@sfet.org.uk

Professional 
Development

Visit our website to find out more about the wealth of CPD opportunities and 
free resources on offer to your school.

Visit our events calendar to see what is 
coming up soon near you.

The wealth of professional development 
opportunities in the area can make it 
challenging to keep an eye on the events 
being offered.

Our Teaching School Hub will signpost 
regional and national training for you in 
one place (www.tshubsfet.org.uk).

We want to ensure that you get to hear 
about events run by your regional 
curriculum hubs, DfE, schools and other 
outstanding training providers

https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/
mailto:tshub@sfet.org.uk
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Professional+Development+and+Training&pid=8
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/calendar/?calid=1,2,3&pid=3&viewid=1
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/


ls in schools linked to the Teacher and Headteacher Standards including:
• Class

NPQs
National Professional Qualifications

STSN is working with SFET Teaching School Hub and Teach First to provide the full suite of 
reformed NPQs. This partnership brings together the best local knowledge and context with the 
national experience and programmes of Teach First and we are really pleased that we have a 
wide range of excellent system leaders from across Hampshire and Surrey facilitating our 
delivery.

There are two cohorts annually, starting in November and February. We are delighted that our 
November cohorts are full and recruitment for the spring is well under way. All NPQs are taught 
through a blended balance of online individual learning, online seminars and face-to-face 
meetings and a simplified end-of-course assessment.

Please click here or visit the STSN website for further information and application forms.

Fantstic news for our current and future NPQs.

Teachers and leaders employed in state funded schools and state
funded organisations that offer 16-19 places in England can access
fully funded NPQs from now. This new funding is part of the
government’s long-term education recovery plan, to support
teachers and pupils following the disruption to learning faced as a
result of COVID-19.

Access to funding remains conditional on successful validation of
participants’ registration information against Teaching Regulation
Agency records, so you must ensure that the information supplied

to your NPQ provider matches your teacher record. You can check
and update your record via the Teaching Regulation Agency Teacher
Self-Service Portal.

If you are not eligible for scholarship funding, you can still
undertake an NPQ and should contact STSN directly
npq@stsn.co.uk.

https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=National+Professional+Qualifications+%28NPQs%29&pid=13
https://stsn.co.uk/npq/
https://teacherservices.education.gov.uk/SelfService/Login
mailto:npq@stsn.co.uk
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RSHE Hub
RSHE Training and Support 2021-22: a whole-school approach to addressing issues and 

creating a culture where sexual harassment is not tolerated.

In the OFSTED review of sexual abuse in schools and colleges, published on 10th June 2021,
children and young people told inspectors that sexual harassment and online sexual abuse are
such a routine part of their daily lives they don’t see any point in challenging or reporting it.
As a designated DfE RSHE Hub for primary and secondary schools, we have supported over 800
teachers from 600+ schools across the south of England to deliver this statutory, specialist area
of the curriculum, dealing with complex and sensitive issues.

A treasure trove of resources can be found on 
the SFET Teaching School Hub website here. 

Head to the pink section and look for the RSHE 
Hub dot. There is also a separate tab for Ofsted’s 
'Review of sexual abuse in schools and colleges'.

Thank you, Tracy; you are so 
inspirational. Participant 

September 2021

Thank you so much that 
was really helpful; great 

session – really 
useful information.

Participant 2021

‘It’s a privilege to be part of this training programme. To have keen 
secondary teachers attend and have the opportunity to ask questions 

and share expertise is invaluable to our profession. The 
RSHE syllabus, if delivered correctly, will make a strong difference to 

our students, both now, and in their adult lives.’

Jacqui Sellers, Secondary ProgrammeLead

From September, we have continued to deliver this phase specific 
training in partnership with Schools Alliance for Excellence, 
updated to focus on Ofsted's review of sexual abuse, to consider 

a whole-school approach to addressing issues and creating a 
culture where sexual harassment is not tolerated. This online 
training has been extremely well received with over 160 teachers 
and 62 headteachers participating.

The first two sessions for both primary and secondary 
schools have taken place but if you missed these, recordings 
are available on our website www.tshubsfet.org.uk. Further 
sessions will consider: online relationships, safety and 
harms; respectful and sexual relationships; mental 
wellbeing; physical health and fitness; healthy eating, health 
and prevention; drugs, alcohol and tobacco; and First Aid 
amongst others. You can book through the Hub website.

https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Training+for+Support+Staff&pid=17
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=RSHE+Hub+%2D+Statutory+Training&pid=12
http://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Professional+Development+and+Training&pid=8
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SENCO Award
SFET Teaching School Hub is delighted to be partnering with Roehampton University to 

deliver The National Award for SENCOs (NASENCO)
Postgraduate Certificate in Leadership and Management in Special and Inclusive Education.

The fundamental benefit of this school-led programme is that expert SENCOs within SFET
Teaching School Hub deliver 6 days of content (blended online/face to face). This provides
essential, local Specialist Education, Health and Social Care networks and contacts.

The programme aims to enhance inclusive practice and provision for pupils with Special
Educational Needs by enabling SENCOs to be effective in leading teaching and learning,
coordinating practice and provision for children with SEN and/or disabilities in their
schools, supporting and managing other staff and ensuring that pupils receive high quality
education that enables them to learn, develop and participate.

The course content is informed by current SEN and disability legislation and underpinned by
current theory and research led practice pertaining to Special and Inclusive Education. It will
provide professional development for new to post SENCOs to enhance the quality of teaching

for children and young people with SEN and/or a disability and to improve provision and
outcomes for them.

For further information and how to apply follow the link:
PGCert National Award for SEN Coordinators | University of Roehampton

SENCOs play a vital role in leading the coordination of 
provision for children and young people with SEN and/or 

disabilities in schools. Governing bodies of maintained 
mainstream schools and the proprietors of mainstream 

academy schools (including free schools) must ensure that 
there is a qualified teacher designated as SENCO for the 

school and they must achieve a National Award in Special 
Educational Needs Coordination (NASENCO) within three 

years of appointment.

Other key features of the programme include:
• 10 taught days that can fit around an existing job and personal 

commitments.
• Roehampton University deliver 4 days and provide a university tutor, 

library access and extensive electronic resources on and off-site .
• Fulfils statutory requirements of the 2014 Children and Families Act

that all new-to-post SENCOs should have a postgraduate 
qualification.

• The credits gained on this course can be put towards an MA.
• School-based mentor to support.

https://www.roehampton.ac.uk/postgraduate-courses/national-award-for-sen-coordinators/
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TA Training
Targeted CPD for Teaching Assistants: Supporting Teaching and Learning in Schools

This course is aimed at existing and new teaching assistants to support effective teaching and
learning under everyday classroom conditions and when delivering structured interventions out of
class.

In these challenging times, we are proud to deliver a cost-effective programme built upon a
personalised package of online training. This interactive approach will help participants to develop
and reflect upon teaching and learning to enhance their classroom performance.

Developed in partnership with the National Association of
Professional Teaching Assistants and drawing upon the
guidance and recommendations from the EEF Making Best
Use of Teaching Assistants research; our new training suite
for Teaching Assistants, in collaboration with Anspear, is a
combination of inspiring online and face to face
workshops with independent personalised modules to be
completed by participants in between sessions, supported
by a range of digital resources.

Only £150

Click here for 
info or to 

book.

Click here to 
read the full 
EEF report

https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Teaching+Assistant+Development+Programme&pid=17
https://educationendowmentfoundation.org.uk/education-evidence/guidance-reports/teaching-assistants
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Looking to promote a love of reading and provide 
excellent teaching in phonics and early language. Our English 

Hubs focus on supporting the slowest 
progress children in Reception and Year 1 and ensure every 

child is successful, regardless of background, needs or abilities.
Any school can request support from an English Hub. However, 
if there is more demand than capacity, hubs will select schools 
to receive support based on the school’s capacity to improve, 
the level of need for support and the level of disadvantage of 

the children at the school.

For more 
information 
on the wide 

range of 
support 

provided by 
both hubs, 
click here.

Springhill English Hub, Southampton Whiteknights English Hub, Reading

The support that Springhill English Hub 
provides, includes:
• Two free places, per school, at showcase 

events, including supply cover costs 
(criteria dependant).

• A review of action planning following 
attendance at a showcase event.

• A full audit of a school’s early language 
and phonics provision carried out by one 
of the hub team and support with further 
action planning.

• Potential funding of up to £6,000 per 
school to invest in resources / training. 
This may be match funded or fully 
funded depending upon the 
circumstances of the school.

• Up to six days of intensive school-to-
school support led by one of our 

experienced literacy specialists over the 
period of a year,

• Medium level support through online 
webinars and training

Whiteknights works with eligible schools in 
the south of England to assess their phonics 
provision, select and purchase a validated SSP 
programme.

As an English Hub they support schools in a 
variety of ways:
• Invite schools to view best practice in 

action at showcase events;
• Review and refine action plans;
• Carry out school-based audits of early 

language and reading provision;
• Offer bespoke in-school support run by 

our team of literacy specialists; and
• Fund or match fund schools to buy 

resources including commercial phonics 
packages and training.

English Hubs offer support to 
local schools, academies and 

free schools to improve 
the teaching of phonics, early 

language and reading
in Reception and Year 1.

https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=English+Hubs&pid=70
https://www.springhillcatholic.co.uk/English-Hub/
https://www.whiteknightsenglishhub.org.uk/
https://www.whiteknightsenglishhub.org.uk/
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The Maths Hubs Programme, coordinated by the NCETM, brings together mathematics
education professionals in a collaborative national network of 40 hubs, each locally led by an
outstanding school or college, to develop and spread excellent practice, for the benefit of all

pupils.

The Maths Hubs aim to provide all schools across the region with the opportunity
to implement and engage with a Teaching for Mastery approach within their school. They
are focussed on the use of research, building learning organisations and creating a passion
for mathematics in teachers and children.

As we hear of events and
opportunities we will post them onto
our website. For the most up-to-date
news and events please visit your
local Maths Hub's website by
following the links below.

www.solentmathshub.org.uk

www.nehantsandsurreymathshub.co.uk

https://www.ncetm.org.uk/maths-hubs/
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Maths+Hubs&pid=58
http://www.solentmathshub.org.uk/
http://www.nehantsandsurreymathshub.co.uk
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Hampshire and Dorset SLP website: https://www.stgcc.co.uk/slp - this contains details of 
the upcoming courses being hosted and delivered by the SLP.
STEM Learning website: https://www.stem.org.uk/cpd - this allows you to search nationally 
for any upcoming courses that are of interest.
Twitter: @HantsDorsetSLP – provides reminders and updates on upcoming CPD opportunities.

Science Learning Partnerships across the country coordinate and facilitate CPD in science,
combining local expertise in teaching and learning with specific school-to-school support.

There are a variety of opportunities to access science CPD via the SLP, with networks,
conferences, courses and standalone sessions running throughout the year. These are designed
to provide impactful, subject specific CPD for all members of the science department, from
Early Career teachers to heads of department, technicians and even SLT leads and governors.

To find out the most up to date information on which courses are currently available, please see
the links below, or email slp@stgcc.co.uk for more information.

Saint George Catholic College manages the
Hampshire and Dorset Science Learning
Partnership (SLP), which aims to provide quality,
subject specific CPD for Primary, Secondary and
FE providers throughout the region.

Downlands Community School coordinates 
and manages the Sussex & Surrey Science 

Learning Partnership. SLPs work collaboratively 
to design opportunities, together with our 

expert presenters, to help you to provide the 
very best science education for your students.

We offer quality, high impact science CPD 
through a range of full, half day or twilight 
sessions. We also work with schools on an 

individual basis to provide bespoke support to 
meet the differing needs of schools across the 
area. In addition to our published timetable of 

CPD courses, we offer bespoke CPD to meet 
your school's specific needs.

Click here for the events calendar 
and here for this month and next 

month’s newsletters for all up 
coming courses for the rest of 

the year.
Highlights include the HOS 

conference on 9th November.

Inspiring the next generation in Science, Technology, Engineering 
and Maths (STEM), Canterbury Christ Church University, operating as 
The STEM Hub, holds the STEM Learning schools network contract for 
the South East of England and provides information and links to STEM 
Enhancement & Enrichment activities.

https://www.stgcc.co.uk/slp
https://www.stem.org.uk/cpd
mailto:slp@stgcc.co.uk
https://www.downlands.w-sussex.sch.uk/join-us/science-learning-partnership-to-community/
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/calendar/?calid=1,2,3&pid=3&viewid=1
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Science+Learning+Partnership+%28STEM+Learning%29&pid=71
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Science+Learning+Partnership+%28STEM+Learning%29&pid=71&action=saved
https://www.stem.org.uk/
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UPCOMING EVENTS & FREE TRAINING

You can contact each of the regional computing hubs through our website – click here.

Pl

Computing Hubs
A vision for every child in every school in England to have a world-leading computing education.

NEW IN! Physical Computing Kits:
Looking to teach physical computing in your classroom 
next year but not sure where to start? Do you need free 
guidance, training and access to the latest physical 
computing equipment? Get your hands on the latest 
technology and help your students learn how to build 

physical projects that are controlled with computers. All 
for free! CLICK HERE for more information or to book...

GREAT DEVELOPMENT! Subject Knowledge Certificate:
Computer Science Accelerator is a professional development programme for teachers, 
funded by the Department for Education, leading to a national certificate in computer 
science subject knowledge.
This fully funded programme will help you develop or refresh your subject knowledge 
up to GCSE, with bursary funding available for state-funded schools and colleges to 
support your learning.
CLICK HERE for more information or HERE to choose your pathway

Computing Hubs have provided a full curriculum that contains everything you need to
teach computing at key stages 1 to 4, including lesson plans, slides, worksheets, homework
and assessment. All the content is completely free to access, and has been created by subject
experts, based on the latest pedagogical research and teacher feedback. CLICK HERE to access
this.

Book a free 
health 

check for 
your school

The Computing Hubs are offering incredible 
free CPD offers for your school – too many to 

list in this space.

Take a look at what’s on offer here!

Langley Grammar School

https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Computing+Hubs+%28STEM+Learning%29&pid=59
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Computing+Hubs+%28STEM+Learning%29&pid=59
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Computing+Hubs+%28STEM+Learning%29&pid=59
https://teachcomputing.org/cs-accelerator
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Computing+Hubs+%28STEM+Learning%29&pid=59
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Computing+Hubs+%28STEM+Learning%29&pid=59
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Computing+Hubs+%28STEM+Learning%29&pid=59


https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Behaviour+Hubs&pi
d=68

Click here to find out more about the 
Behaviour Hubs programme. To be eligible, 
schools must have a ‘Requires Improvement’ 
rating from Ofsted (if you have recently 
converted to an Academy - the result of your 
last inspection).

The National Centre for Excellence for Language Pedagogy (NCELP) was set up in 
December 2018. It works in partnership with university researchers, teacher educators 
and expert practitioners, and Specialist Teachers in Leading Schools across the country 
acting as language hubs, to improve language curriculum design and pedagogy, leading to 
a higher take up and greater success at GCSE. Click here to find out more.

NCELP are funded by the Department for Education (DfE) and co-directed by The 
University of York and The Cam Academy Trust. Their substantial package of support 
includes professional development tools, teaching resources, and workshops, and takes 
forward the recommendations made in the Teaching Schools Council’s Modern Foreign 
Languages Pedagogy Review led by headteacher and linguist Ian Bauckham.
NCELP aim to:
• Connect classroom practice and research
• Develop pedagogy, with resources to deliver it
• Improve intrinsic motivation and increase GCSE uptake

Click 
here to 
find out 

more 
about 

what the 
EAL Hub 
can offer 

you

The EdTech Demonstrator Programme was developed by the DfE to ensure schools
and colleges across England could access free, expert advice on educational
technology. The programme launched shortly before the Covid-19 pandemic
enforced an extended period of remote teaching and learning in the Spring of
2020. The programme is now in its second year and has evolved from crisis
response to offer support to schools and colleges in developing digital strategies
which make effective use of technology to enhance teaching and learning. Click
here to view the launch event video which provides further information on the
importance of digital strategy in addressing the educational challenges of the next
few years.

https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Behaviour+Hubs&pid=68
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Language+Hubs+%28NCELP%29&pid=66
https://ncelp.org/wp-content/uploads/2020/02/MFL_Pedagogy_Review_Report_TSC_PUBLISHED_VERSION_Nov_2016_1_.pdf
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=EAL+Hub&pid=69
https://edtechdemo.ucst.uk/
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An education system that is better for all
Schools Alliance for Excellence is an education partnership established in Surrey in 2019

An inclusive, school-led partnership where all children and young people have the opportunity to 
flourish, enjoy learning and achieve the best possible outcomes through excellent education.

SAfE’s Professional Learning and Development Offer 2021/2022

SAfE’s 21/22 offer provides a wide range of opportunities for colleagues at all levels in schools
linked to the Teacher and Headteacher Standards including:

• Classroom practitioner programmes and networks to support classroom practice
• Inclusion and Additional needs
• Leadership programmes and networks to support leaders from new to experienced and 

whether at middle or senior levels
• Governance support

Surrey Schools
Surrey schools: for all events please log-in and book 

through the bookings portal:
https://bookingsschoolsallianceforexcellence.co.uk/

Hampshire Schools
If you are a school that is based in a county other 

than Surrey and are interested in accessing services, 
SAfE would be delighted to hear from you.

Please contact bookings@schoolsallexcel.com or
call 07368 934 356

Please visit the SAfE website for further information about work as an education 
partnership and links to strategic partners.

Join an event.

Take a look at what’s on 
offer here!

By bringing together all schools, providers, 
the Local Authority Authority and key 
partners, SAfE is more than the sum of its 
parts, sharing expertise and providing a 
safe community that enables challenge, 
support, improvement and innovation to 
flourish.

SAfE is committed to providing the
highest quality professional learning that
supports schools to drive improvement,
develop staff, share best practice and
provide professional challenge.

https://bookingsschoolsallianceforexcellence.co.uk/
mailto:bookings@schoolsallexcel.com
https://schoolsallianceforexcellence.co.uk/
https://bookingsschoolsallianceforexcellence.co.uk/


Hampshire and Surrey have a lot to offer their support staff, 
trainees, teachers and leaders. There is a wealth of training 

available; much of it school-led. Keep an eye on this page as it 
will be updated regularly and there are some fantastic training 

offers for your team.

Music Education Hubs are groups of organisations – such as local authorities, schools, other
hubs, art organisations, community or voluntary organisations – working together to create
joined-up music education provision, respond to local need and fulfil the objectives of the
Hub, as set out in the National Plan for Music Education. Click here to find out more.

Click here to see the wide range of outstanding school-led 
CPD on offer, including; EYFS, Occupational Therapy, 
Speech and Language Therapy and more.

As you can see from our pink CPD pages, Hampshire and Surrey have a lot to 
offer their support staff, trainees, teachers and leaders. There is a wealth of 
training available; much of it school-led. Keep an eye on the website as it is 

updated regularly and there are some fantastic training offers for your 
team. Email us if you would like us to feature something from your 

school: tshub@sfet.org.uk

There are several subject associations that provide a variety 
of CPD, resources, research and support. You can view them 

through our website here.

The website also has a dedicated 
tab for other CPD opportunities, 
such as the Festival of Education 
and Early Years TV.

https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Music+Hubs&pid=75
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Outstanding+School%2DLed+CPD&pid=14
mailto:tshub@sfet.org.uk
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Subject+Associations&pid=19
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/page/?title=Other+CPD+Opportunities&pid=62


Autumn Term 
Free Information Webinars

‘Teacher feedback to improve pupil 

learning’ guidance report information 

webinar
4-4.30pm, Thursday 4th November 

2021.​

Register here

‘Professional Development’ guidance 
report information webinar

4-4.30pm, Wednesday 17th November 

2021.​

Register here ​

EEF ‘Teaching and Learning Toolkit’ 

information webinar

4-4.30pm, Tuesday 23rd November 

2021.

Register here

Research

Engagement with up-to-date research and the impact of reading and training upon practice is a
vital aspect of learning to teach (and developing as a teacher throughout a career). Access to
this research has never been easier with institutions such as the Chartered College signposting
relevant and effective research, books, conferences, Twitter feeds and new blogs helping
teachers to access, digest, debate and adapt ideas. It truly is an exciting time to be working in
education.

HISP Research School at Thornden aims to
support teachers and school leaders with the
exploration of the evidence generated by the
Education Endowment Foundation (EEF), with
a strong focus on successful implementation.

Recent EEF resources include:
• A ‘Teacher feedback to improve pupil 

learning’ guidance report
• A ‘Cognitive science approaches in the 

classroom’ report summarising the 
evidence for cognitive science approaches 
in school settings

• An updated ‘Teaching and Learning’ and 
‘Early Years’ toolkit

• A ‘Professional Development’ guidance 
report

Sign up to the HISP Research School newsletter to 
receive monthly updates.
Follow HISP on Twitter @HISPResearchSch

https://forms.office.com/r/dybBiKn5mh
https://forms.office.com/r/kkvDVci4Sp
https://forms.office.com/r/G1F3HAV913​
https://chartered.college/join/?gclid=Cj0KCQjwtrSLBhCLARIsACh6RmguGGo47aPS-1yPGuAhSe56HV5a7FC6Le11IKUQSuGlfA4rM_ACIdkaAnviEALw_wcB
https://researchschool.org.uk/hisp
http://researchschool.org.uk/hisp/news/newsletter-sign-up


EEF ‘Effective Professional Development’ Guidance Report

Supporting high quality teaching is pivotal in improving children’s outcomes. Indeed,
research tells us that high quality teaching can narrow the disadvantage gap. It is,
therefore, hugely encouraging to see a host of new initiatives and reforms that recognise
the importance of teacher quality such as the Early Career Framework and the new
National Professional Qualifications​.

Free Information Webinar

‘Professional Development’ guidance 

report information webinar

4-4.30pm, Wednesday 17th November 

2021.​

Register here ​

Click here to download the EEF report, resources and this 'summary of 
recommendations' poster.

https://forms.office.com/r/kkvDVci4Sp
https://www.tshubsfet.org.uk/news/?pid=3&nid=1&storyid=12


The aspiration that every teacher, at every stage of their 
career, is supported and encouraged to not just stay in 

teaching, but to thrive, through Teaching School Hubs, is the 
most exciting change to professional development in recent 

times.

Bespoke Support

Teachers are the foundation of the education system. The Government’s ‘golden thread 
of teacher development’ allows Teaching School Hubs to deliver a world-class system 

for teachers and school leaders at every stage of their career by transforming their training 
and support. Choosing SFET Teaching School Hub as your appropriate body provides your 

staff with career long, high quality professional development as they progress as 
experienced teachers through to middle/senior leaders, heads and executive leaders.

In carrying out our Teaching School Hub responsibilities, we:
• identify the best teachers and leaders from across the alliance to provide school-

based professional development

• tailor development to meet the specific needs of schools
• offer coaching and mentoring
• evaluate the impact of professional development across the alliance
• offer opportunities for formal accreditation or school-based research


